
 

 

 
Our ref: GRCR/GR/15.19 
 
25 February 2013 
 
Mr. David Archbold 
Managing Director 
Information and Communications Technology Authority  
PO Box 2502 
3rd Floor Alissta Towers 
Grand Cayman, KY1-1104 
 
Dear Mr. Archbold, 
 
Re:  FTR and Transit Rate Proceeding – CD2012-1  
 
LIME is writing in response to the schedule for the remaining procedures set forth in the 
Authority's 13 December 2012 disclosure determination (CD 2012-1) in the FTR and Transit 
rate proceeding.  Due to the large volume of interrogatories issued to LIME by the Authority 
and Digicel, the work necessary to properly and completely respond to those questions, and 
the limited personnel available to LIME for this work, LIME will not be in a position to provide 
answers to the interrogatories on Thursday, 7 March 2013. 
 
Accordingly, LIME requests an extension of three weeks from the original deadline of 7 March 
2013, to Thursday, 28 March 2013, in order to prepare a complete set of responses to the 
Authority’s and Digicel’s interrogatories.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned if you should have any questions. 

 
Yours faithfully,  
Cable and Wireless (Cayman Islands) Limited, trading as LIME 
 
 
‘Signed’ 
 
______________________________ 
Anthony Ritch 
General Manager LIME Cayman Islands  
 
 
c.c.  Frans Vandendries, VP Legal and Regulatory Affairs, LIME 

David Burnstein, Regulatory Finance Manager  
CD2012-1 Distribution List 


